
Support for SB 1534 Carbon Sequestration 

 

Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Committee on Natural Resources and 

Wildfire Recovery 

 

I strongly support SB 1534 because it is a critical first step in establishing carbon 

sequestration as a goal for Oregon . It has the potential to strengthen the 

depressed rural economy  by incentivizing sequestration of carbon which in turn 

will help address the climate crisis. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Bekermeier 

Ashland, Oregon 


